
 
 

 
 
 

GROUND RULES 

 

 

 

 

All members are equally important and all opinions should be 
respected 

 
Discrimination on any grounds will not be tolerated 

 
Matters discussed within the room should be assumed 
confidential unless otherwise stated 

 
The PPG meetings are not a forum for pursuing individual 
complaints and single issues 

 
We advocate open and honest communication 
 
We will be flexible, listen, ask for help and support each other 

 
No phones or other disruptions 

 
We will start and finish on time and stick to the agenda 
 
All paperwork relevant to the next meeting should be circulated in 
advance to allow time for members to prepare  

 
 

 

 


